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May 4, 2020 

 
 
TO:  The Honorable Greg Abbott, Governor of Texas 
  Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board 
 
FROM:  Harrison Keller 
 
SUBJECT: THECB Formula Funding Recommendations for the  

2022-23 Biennium 
 
In accordance with Texas Education Code, Section 61.059(b), the Texas Higher 
Education Coordinating Board Formula Funding Recommendations for the 2022-23 
Biennium were adopted by the Board on April 23rd, 2020. The report is located at: 
http://www.thecb.state.tx.us/formula-funding-recommendations.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
c: The Honorable Dan Patrick, Lieutenant Governor 
 The Honorable Dennis Bonnen, Speaker of the House 
 Members, Texas Senate 
 Members, Texas House of Representatives 
 Members, Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board 
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